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Property
Judging Tonight

Festival of Lights Judging tonight!

The judges will be driving around the village between 5PM and 6PM tonight
(12/11/15) to identify the winners of the different categories. You do not have to
be on the FOL route to participate just ensure all your hard efforts are turned on
and ready to be judged; Good Luck to all!.



If you didn't know
The Festival of Lights is a charitable

event sponsored by Christmas Lake
Village that has been held for over
thirty years. The continued success
of this tradition depends on the effort
put forward by those who participate
and volunteer their time; while
convincing others to do the same.
Little recognition is given and no
prizes are handed out; it's simply all
about giving and keeping the
Christmas spirit alive! Motorists
entering are asked to donate either
canned goods or a small monetary
amount with this year's donations
and proceeds being delivered to the
Christian Resource Center located
in Rockport. All CLV Members are
encouraged to drop off donations
anytime between now and 20

December at the gatehouse.

¢

Meet the newest member

of Christmas Lake Village

He may be small but he makes up
for it in weight. This 200 pound
concrete Santa was donated to the
Village by a member and recently
received a fresh coat of paint by
"JAWS Collision Center" Thanks a
bunch! This Santa will take up shop
at the Kaspar Gate and eventually
be moved a little closer to the
marquee, but for now he's watching
all the young ones and checking his

list.




